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In June 2018, SCOE was charged by ALA President Jim Neal with:  

...carry[ing] out a comprehensive review and study of ALA’s governance, member 

participation, and legal structures and systems, with the goal of proposing changes that 

will vitalize its success, strength, and agility as a 21st-century association. 

This charge was completed when the committee submitted Forward Together: 

Recommendations for a reimagined American Library Association governance model in 

October 2019 to the Executive Board at their fall meeting (EBD XXX) and at Midwinter 2020 

(Council Document 35). At its Fall 2020 meeting, the ALA Executive Board determined that the 

next phase of this work would be taken on by two groups in Spring 2020: the Forward Together 

Working Group and the Forward Together Fiscal Analysis Working Group.   

 

Beyond completion of its charge, at Midwinter in Philadelphia, SCOE hosted discussion groups 

to gather feedback and areas of further discussion 



● Shared with COO and Constitution & Bylaws feedback documents for their Executive 

Board report. 

● Worked with the Executive Board on a process timeline to be presented to Council 

 

Attachments: 

● Letter from ALA Past Presidents, “Forward Together: Responses, Questions, and 

Concerns 

● PLA-ACRL Response to Forward Together 

● Discussion Issues Document for Forward Together Working Groups 

● Midwinter 2020 Feedback Summary 


